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September Monthly Moos…… 

September was very busy for the Meridian FFA Chapter. From our first official meeting, to having 

some very busy State Fair attendees, we have all been having a great time. On September 19, we held our 

very first FFA chapter meeting of the year; and beforehand, we held our first trash pick-up. After the trash 

pick-up, members got to chow down on pizza. While eating, we went over FFA dues, attendees for National 

Convention and when the parents meeting will be (Oct. 13), goals for our annual fruit sales, and when the 

Livestock Judging Contest will be (Nov. 2nd). We recently implemented Member of the Month (MoM) 

which was Schyler Schwisow.  A couple of our members represented Meridian at the Nebraska State Fair; 

showing livestock, Kymber Schwisow showed a market lamb and a breeding ewe, and received a blue 

ribbon and Chase Bartels showed a breeding heifer and also received a blue ribbon. The chapter’s officers 

also took a trip to the annual Husker Harvest Days and received lots of goodies and information to bring 

back to the chapter. Members of the Connecting Chapters which includes: Lana Santacroce, Kailyn Paul, 

Bailey Holtmeier, Rebecca Vinsonhaler, Peyton Norine, and Ashauna Davis. They all received training 

from the Farm Bureau’s outreach director on September 19, as well. Meridian FFA also hosted their first 

Fall Mums Sale. Thank you to all who bought mums! Look for our October Monthly Moo’s for more 

information on what the FFA chapter is up to!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 2 Connecting Chapters Training 

Figure 3 State Fair  

(Kymber and Chase  

shearing sheep) 

Figure 4 Fun after a meeting 

Figure 1 Husker Harvest Days 
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